
From: Magazine Submissions 2 (US) <magazine.submissions@hibu.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/17/2015 3:02:13 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Gov. Nikki Haley’s Weekly Schedule: August 17, 2015

Thank you for your interest in our magazine.  In light of the most recent information we have on the local market, 
we’ve made the decision not to publish the magazine again.  We appreciate the support you have shown us in the 
community. If you have further questions or would like more information please call 877-237-6120.
Best,
hibu Customer Service
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